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At a meeting held on 08/06/2020, the Board considered the documents and 

submissions on file generally and the report of the Inspector. 

 

The Board considered and accepted the points put forward by the applicant and the 

Inspector, namely that the proposed works can be considered to be “railway works” 

as defined in the Transport (Railway Infrastructure) Act 2001, as amended, and can 

be appropriately dealt with under a single Railway Order, on the basis that the works 

at the 7 locations identified pertain to the operation of the Dublin to Cork railway line.  

The Board also agreed with the Inspector that an EIAR will be required, in which the 

cumulative impacts of the works will be considered. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 08/06/2020 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


